



Jeff Young

From:

publicaccess@northtyneside.gov.uk

Sent:

21 December 2023 12:05

To:

Liquor Licensing

Subject:

Comments for Licensing Application 00CK/23/2419/LAPRE



Comments summary

Dear Sir/Madam,

Licensing Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below,

Comments were submitted at 21/12/2023 12:05 PM from

Application Summary

Address: Lounge (Former Toy Museum) Palace Building Grand Parade Tynemouth Tyne

And Wear NE30 4JH

Proposal: Premises Licence

Case Officer: Jeff Young

Click for further information

Customer Details

Name:

Email:

Address:

Comments Details

Commenter

Type:

MAKE REPRESENTATION ie.object or support

Stance:

Customer objects to the Licensing Application

Reasons for

- Opening Hours

comment:

- Prevention of Crime Disorder
- Prevention of Public Nuisance
- Traffic

Comments:

21/12/2023 12:05 PM Objection

1. The opening hours are unreasonable for the location- this is a relatively quiet area of coast line and the late night opening will add noise and light pollution for the animals who live in the sand dunes and for the local residents.

2. Traffic

There are is only one other licensed premises

in the close vicinity, thus the majority of people will come for a late night drink from other bars in Whitley bay or Tynemouth, and this will increase traffic from taxis as it is unlikely people will walk due to the distance, time of night

3. Environment

The premises is really close to the sanddunes and beach, and we have enough issues with glass and rubbish on the beach already. With late night opening, it is likely to increase the number of people who do down on to the beach and drink alcohol and leave their cans and bottles behind

4. Anti social behaviour

We have enough issues with anti social behaviour on the coast already. A seven day late license is not going to help this. It will also make it more difficult for the limited police resourced, as they will have to be spread more thinly covering a new area

5. Health and wellbeing

North tyneside Council are committed to improving health of residents with a strategy on improving healthy lifestyle and behaviour, including alcohol. Allowing a new late license goes against the efforts to reduce the use of alcohol and improve the health of North tyneside residents

Kind regards

This email and any attachment are intended solely for the addressee. It may contain information or opinion which is strictly confidential or is legally privileged. If you are not the intended recipient you should not use, disclose, copy, print, distribute or otherwise rely upon the contents of this email. If you have received this email in error please notify the sender immediately by email and then permanently delete this email. This email has been scanned for viruses and inappropriate content by Mimecast Unified Email Management Services. North Tyneside Council does not guarantee this email to be free of any viruses. It is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure that this message and any attachments are virus free. This e-mail may be automatically logged, monitored and/or recorded for legal purposes.